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Dear Parents: 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  

At the 2​nd​ Vatican Council there was a document the 
Dogmatic Constitution on Divine Revelation- which describes 
God’s desire to be united with humankind through the Word. 

The 2​nd​ paragraph of the document states: 

“By this revelation, then, the invisible God from the 
fullness of his love addresses men and women as 
friends and lives among them, in order to invite and 
receive them into his company.” 

 At St. Rose Parish and School faculty, staff and administration work to create opportunities for students 
and their families to have encounters with Christ. The 
great gift of Christmas can be done through the 
sacraments that the Catholic Church gives to us to 
exercise in our life. As we go to the final week of advent 
which we prepare for the celebration of Christmas please 
take the time to engage the sacrament of reconciliation 
and Eucharist in the Mass.. 

 In Bishop Robert Barron and John L. Allen Jr. book To 
Light A Fire On The Earth Proclaiming the Gospel in a 
Secular Age Barron stated: 

 “Cardinal John Henry Newman, the great 19​th​ Century 
English converts to Catholicism, and his famed Essay in 
Aid of a Grammar of Assent, in which he referred to 
something called illative sense. “It is a grand word for a 
common thing, Newman conceded. In essence, it means 

the natural capacity of all people to sense when they’re in the presence of something ​remarkable, 
inspiring, ennobling –in a word something beautiful.​”  

Christmas is the presence of something ​remarkable, inspiring, and ennobling 

–in a word something beautiful. 
God Bless 
Deacon Joseph Rafferty 
 
 
 
 



Christmas Pageant:​ ​6:30 p.m. 
Students should arrive by 6:00 p.m. Doors will open to attendees at 6:15 
p.m.  Expectations for Attire: Students should wear their "Sunday Best" or 
their Winter uniforms. Festive attire is encouraged but not required. No jeans, 
sweatpants, or pajamas are allowed. Christmas accessories are allowed (hats, 
necklaces, headbands etc.) as long as they are not too distracting! When 
choosing shoes, please keep safety in mind as they will be climbing up and 
down stairs.  Please keep modesty in mind when choosing clothing. 
 
Student of the Month Program​: Congratulations to our November students of the 
month. Please click here to see how these students demonstrated generosity. 
Remember that December’s virtue was Gratitude, and January’s Virtue will be 
Kindness. Please click here for a printable PDF about Kindness  you can hang in your 
house to remind your kids of this important life skill! 

 
Altar Server Ministry​: Please join us in welcoming our newest class of Altar 
Servers! ​Our parish is so grateful for all of our servers 
and their families for all that they do!  
 
Margaret A., Bridget A., Hazel C., Elizabeth D., Sean D., 
Caitlin D, Molly D.,  Jack H., Johnathan J., Jadon M., 
Jessica M., Gabriel R., Weiland S., Anthony S.,  Sophia 
S, Kaylee T., Hollis T, Maxwell V., and Owen W..  
 
What a blessing for our Church to now have 55 
parish families actively participating in this Ministry 
of service to Our Lord at the Altar!  
 
Registration for 2020-2021 School Year 
The Letter of Intent to register for the 2020-2021 school year will be sent home in 
January. The FACTS Tuition Assistance link for the 2019-2020 School year will be 
shared in January as well.  

http://www.strosewebsite.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/SOTM-November-2019.pdf
http://www.strosewebsite.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/Kindness.pdf
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3KDCP


100 Years of St. Rose of Lima School Tagline Contest 
St. Rose of Lima School will be turning 100 years old next school year 
(2020-2021)!  How exciting to be in a school that has been in existence that long!  

What amazing history the school has endured and what 
stories these walls hold!  Beautiful memories, peaceful 
events, and God's love in every aspect of its existence.  

This year-long celebration includes current students and 
families, alumni, teachers, administrators and many 
more.  We want to begin this celebratory year by having 
a contest for our current families to discuss and create a 
tagline.  Take a moment to read over these contest rules 
and talk with you family around the dinner table or before 
going to sleep at night and think about what tagline your 
famliy feels represents St. Rose of Lima School.  

Submit your tagline to 100yearsofSRL@strosenj.com  You could win a night out to eat 
and grab a movie as a family along with having your tagline represent the school for the 
upcoming celebratory year (and in years to come)!  Be creative, have fun, and most of 
all...be proud to be part of history in this wonderful school! 

Yearbook 
Yearbook sales will begin when we return in January. 
Graduation Ad - Class of 2020 - Parents of this year’s 8th grade please 
see the attached flyer for instructions on preparing a graduation ad for this 
year’s yearbook.  

 
Student Council 

The Student Council would like to thank all who contributed to the Sock 
Drive. We are excited to announce that 1,856 pairs of socks (!) were 
collected for Project Hope in Camden.  The classroom that will be 
receiving a pizza party is 3A,  They collected 223 pairs of socks. 
Great job to all who participated! 

Student Council would also like to thank all those who purchased Christmas Candy 
Grams.   The Candy Grams  will be distributed Friday morning. 

Monday afternoon tutoring will resume on January 6th, 2020.  If you 
are interested in having your child tutored by one of the members of the 
National Junior Honor society please send in the attached form.  Tutoring 
takes place each Monday from 2:30-3:15pm 
Our next “Pretzels for a Purpose” will take place on Friday, 17th. 
 
 

Extra Care  
Statements for December will be sent out when we return from the Christmas 
break.  Reminder:  Please send hats, gloves and scarves to school with 
children when coming to after care.  We do try to take the children outside 
even if only for 10 minutes or so when the weather is dry.  It is also a good 
idea to label these items so that we can get them back to you if they are 
misplaced. 

http://www.strosewebsite.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/Tagline-Contest-Rules-and-Regulations.pdf
mailto:100yearsofSRL@strosenj.com
http://www.strosewebsite.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/Graduation-Ad.pdf
http://www.strosewebsite.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/10/new-tutoring-form-.pdf


Grandparents Club Update 
Our community is blessed to be supported by grandparents of our 
school children as well as grandparents in our parish.  They volunteer 
their time and talents during school hours as well as after school hours. 
Some of the ways they serve include tutoring one on one or in small 
groups, surprising classes as a mystery reader, and hosting special 
masses.  Their most important contributions are their prayers for 
families.  Grandparents meet on the first Tuesday of each month at 1:00 
pm in the Rectory Lounge.  Club members attend Virtus training and 
complete fingerprinting for a background check.   New members are always welcome. 
Chairperson and Grandfather of 5th​ grader Derek DeCastro, Mr. Philip Servus, 
welcomes inquiry calls.  Please contact Phil at 215.205.0482 or peservus@hotmail.com 
to learn more about this wonderful club. 

Please join us for these upcoming occasions:  

● On January 12th​ at 11:00 am we invite all grandparents and their grandchildren 
in the Parish and School to attend mass together and enjoy refreshments in the 
handicap accessible gym following the mass. 

● On February 8th​, following the 5:30 pm mass, we invite all St. Rose of Lima 
students and their grandparents or grandfriends to participate in Candy Bingo. 
Doors open at 6:30 pm.  Refreshments will be sold. The cost to play 10 bingo 
games is $2.00 per grandchild and $5.00 per Grandparent or Adult 18 years of 
age or older.  All grade levels are invited to play.  Every child under 18 years of 
age must be accompanied by an adult.  A registration flyer will be posted online. 
PTA Historian, Bernadette Janis, is happy to answer your questions.  She can be 
reached at 609.314.0583 or at bmjanis@aol.com.  Please note this event is for 
our school families. Please click here for a Candy Bingo flyer. 
(LogoCredit.https://upload.wikimedia.org/wikipedia/commons/8/88/Catholic_gran
dparents_association.png) 

Athletic Committee News 
Falcon Fest 2020:  
Saturday, January 25, 7 - 11 p.m. 
 
Get your tickets early for this annual Beef & 
Beer for St. Rose parents, parishioners and 
friends. Join us to celebrate this year's 
honorees! 
 
$30/person. Please click here for a 
Registration flyer. Checks payable to St. Rose 
of Lima, "Falcon Fest" in memo. 
 
Online tickets available here. Ages 21+ only. 
Tickets include beer, dinner, DJ and dancing.  
 
 

 

mailto:peservus@hotmail.com
http://www.strosewebsite.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/Candy-Bingo-2020-Flyer.pdf
http://www.strosewebsite.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/FALCON-FEST-FLYER-2020.pdf
http://www.strosewebsite.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/FALCON-FEST-FLYER-2020.pdf
http://www.strosewebsite.com/falcon-fest


mailto:athletics@strosenj.com
mailto:joshua.c.haas@gmail.com
http://www.strosewebsite.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/Youth-Ministry-Update.pdf

